




Reasons for Registration 
Primrose Cottage, Port Erin, is included in the Protected Buildings Register for the following reasons: 
ARCHITECTURAL INTEREST:  
• A surviving example of a vernacular thatched cottage likely to date from the early 19th 
century or late 18th century, with various elements of historic fabric and detailing. 
HISTORIC INTEREST:  
• A surviving example of a vernacular thatched cottage illustrating important aspects of the 
nation’s social and cultural history. 
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